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I am a small business owner in Medford, Oregon who is very concerned about climate change. I support
a stronger stand on environmental issues and urge the legislature to pass a meaningful and effective bill
on this issue.
 
Thank you
 
T. Martin
___
 
 
terrie martin*
Owner - VP Sales
D&S Harley-Davidson
PH: 541-535-5515
terrie@dsharley.com




